
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24050C1
The proposed legislation will change the name of the Idaho Bureau of Homeland Security to the
Idaho Office of EmergencyManagement. The public often confuses the Idaho Bureau of Homeland
Security with the United States Department of Homeland Security. The name change would likely
curb this confusion and more accurately reflect the mission of the Bureau.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be minimal fiscal impact. The agency will have to change its letterhead, email addresses,
and other identifiers to reflect the new name.
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